
  
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

A potential quorum of the Northern New Mexico Board of Regents Board may occur as 
Board members may attend the HERC Conference & Symposium, Monday, April 25, 2022 
at 8:30AM at University of New Mexico, Hodgin Hall and Tuesday, April 26, 2022 at 
8:30AM, University of New Mexico, Student Union Building, Ballroom A, Albuquerque, 
New Mexico.  No votes or other official actions will be taken by the Northern New Mexico 
College Board of Regents.  

Please contact the Office of the President 505-747-2140 for additional information.  


